
NCRA applicants:

Printed NCRA membership applications will be
available at the NCRA meeting on Wednesday,
January 4, 2023. You can pick up a copy there.

Attached are 2023 NCRA applications. They are being sent to you
because you were previously a member or you requested a copy.
The release must be printed 2-sided. NARCOA sent a message
requiring us to use the new release forms. They stated that all

releases must be 2-sided. Releases not printed 2-sided, on

one sheet of paper, will be returned. If you can’t print the

forms correctly yourself, please send an e-mail to me:
GShrey@aol.com or call me at 717-227-9628 and I will
gladly mail a printed copy to you. You can also fill out the papers
and join at your first 2023 excursion. The coordinator will have
applications at all Northern Central excursions. You can’t join or
drive your speeder on the NCRR until you have 2023 NARCOA
insurance. Applications sent without insurance numbers will be
returned,

You don’t need to join until your first excursion. You will be
welcome at meetings and will be kept on the e-mail list until you
request to be removed.

Do not send applications or money for NCRA

membership until you have your 2023 NARCOA

insurance.

Info attached:
Application Letter

Instructions

Application

NCRR Release (Must be printed 2-sided)


